We are pleased to inform you that Hull-Daisetta ISD will be participates in the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) under the in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast Programs for School Year 2017-2018. In CEP schools, applications are no longer required. 
Meals will be provided to all children without charge and are the same for all children regardless of race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability, and there will be no discrimination in the course of the meal service.
ALL students in the Hull-Daisetta ISD will be able to eat a healthy breakfast and lunch at no charge for the 2017-2018 school year!!
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